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               8th June 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Sports Day  
As you will have seen from our diary dates on the newsletter, Sports Day is fast approaching.  All, are welcome 
to come and support the children as they compete in their house teams in a series of races and physical 
activities.  
We will be holding our sports day on Wednesday 28th June with a reserve date of Thursday 29th June. 
Communication about any postponement will be made prior to the event with notification sent out before 8.30am. 
 
Our Key stage 1 children: reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will compete in the morning whilst our Key Stage 2 
children: Years 3,4,5 and 6 will compete in the afternoon.  
The start time will be as follows: 
Reception & Key stage 1 -  9:30am 
Key stage 2   - 1:30pm 
 
Sports day will consist of track events such as sprints, egg and spoon as well as sack race. All children who are 
spectating will be sat in their classes.  Parents, grandparents, family members and parents are invited to come 
and watch should they wish to.  All visitors will be signed onto the site via the side gate on the playground. 
 
Please can you make sure that your child is wearing their PE kit and has their water bottle with them on the day, 
if it is a sunny day we would also ask that bring a sun hat and that sun cream is applied as the children will be 
outside for the duration of either the morning or afternoon. 
 
Our PTA will be providing refreshments during both of the events. There will also be a raffle with all proceeds 
towards PTA funds.  At present, we are fundraising for the development of our quiet area which can be used by 
all children due break times.  
 
We will also be welcoming the Scholastic book fair into school on this day and this will be 
set up outside for you to browse and purchase books. This is a fantastic way to 
encourage the children’s love of reading whilst raising funds for new books in School.  
Last year we sold over £900 worth of books which meant that school received £500 
towards new books!  Though, with the current climate we do not have the same expectations, but do hope the 
book fair will still prove to be popular. 
Each class will have the opportunity to look through these during the school day. There is no expectation to 
purchase.  However, if you would like to purchase any of the books your child sees, or if you see other titles that 
you wish to purchase, the book fair will be open on Sports day and then daily from 3.30pm in the library area or 
outside weather permitting, until Wednesday 5th July. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 

  
 

 
 

Nic Badger 
School Principal 
Executive Headteacher for RCSAT  
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